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SUFFOLK CELEBRATES GLO FIBER GRAND OPENING 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (February 4, 2025) Suffolk Economic Development is excited to 

announce Glo Fiber’s grand opening at 2815 Godwin Blvd, Unit I-2. The Mayor will 

wield the big scissors at a ribbon-cutting ceremony celebrating the grand opening on 

Thursday, February 13, at 11 a.m. to celebrate the occasion.  

Fiber-to-home technology and Shentel’s 16,000-mile regional fiber network enable Glo 

Fiber to provide high speeds, low latency, and unparalleled internet reliability. The 

company has earned a reputation for providing superior local customer service. 

Beyond high-speed internet, Glo Fiber offers phone service, video service, and Whole 

Home Wi-Fi for a seamless connection anywhere in your home or business. Follow 

them on Facebook and Linkedin (@Glo Fiber) or visit their website at 

https://www.glofiber.com/en/local/va/suffolk.  

For more information, contact Derek Keister, Store Supervisor, at 434-426-2951 or 

derek.keister@glofiber.com. Feel free to stop by during their business hours: Monday 

thru Friday, 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. Additionally, they will be open the first Saturday of every 

month and closed corresponding Wednesday of the same week.  
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